
 

Dear Shareholders, 
We would like to express our appreciation for your continued support and patronage. 
You are cordially invited to attend the 104th Ordinary Shareholders’ Meeting of OSG Corporation (the 

“Company”). The details of the meeting shall be as described below. 

 
Voting via the Internet: 
Please access the website designated by the Company exclusively for the purpose of exercising voting 

rights (http://www.web54.net) through your browser and enter the voting code and the password supplied on 
the enclosed Voting Rights Exercise Form. Then follow the instructions on the screen and enter your vote for 
or against each proposal. 

If a vote is exercised both in writing and via the Internet, the Internet vote will be taken as the valid vote. 
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 Proposals to be resolved: 
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